
 

 

Body Zone Party Safety Measures & Policies 
 
 
BEFORE YOU ARRIVE: 
 

 Make sure everyone attending is healthy.  
 

 Don't forget your face masks.  All parents/guardians are required to wear a face mask, covering 
nose and mouth, at all times while at Body Zone. Children over two years of age must wear a 
face mask before and after their program. 

 
WHEN YOU ARRIVE:  
 

 Please be sure to arrive no more than five minutes before the party time. All attendees must 

check-in at Guest Services on our main level for a touch-free temperature. If not already 

submitted, you will be asked to complete a Body Zone Liability Waiver. 

 

 Make sure to wash your hands and/or use hand sanitizer prior to the party. We will have 

"Sanitation Stations" available for this use near all party areas. 

DURING THE PARTY: 
 

 Two adults, along with the 13 party guests are permitted in the party room. Party guests will be 

permitted to enter the facility ten minutes before the party begins. All other adults, and siblings 

not involved in the party are not permitted in the party room when it is time for cupcakes. 

 

 Please adhere to social distancing rules, six feet apart or more, in your party spaces (fields, pool 

or party rooms) and please do not travel to other parts of Body Zone. 

 

 Please do not use any other restrooms at Body Zone besides our main corridor  

restrooms located just past Guest Services. 

AFTER THE PARTY ENDS: 
 

 When the party ends, we ask parents and children to exit the party space/Body Zone as soon  

as possible so Body Zone staff may begin disinfecting the utilized areas. 

 

 
Body Zone Party Hosts follow Body Zone COVID-19  
Employee Guidelines as detailed here: bodyzonesports.com/safety.   
They must wear masks at all times and complete temperature checks  
and a health screening before every shift.    


